
 

 

 
 
Dt.31.07.2024 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai-400001  
 
 
 
Sub: Reply on Clarification on Price Movement 
 Ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025 / 152  
 
We have received your email and submit our reply as under:  

1. The Company has made required disclosure as required under various Regulation of SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations 2015 from time to time to regulatory Authorities.  
 

2. The Directors and related persons have not deal in equity Shares of the Company during this financial 
year as per information and disclosure given by the said parties.  
 
 

3. The increase and decrease in price of the Equity Shares at the BSE is due to Market Force not under 
our Control.  

We request you to kindly take the same on your records. 
 

For: VMS INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 

MANOJKUMAR JAIN 
MANAGING DIRCECTOR 
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